
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope that you all have had a lovely break over the Christmas holidays. 
On behalf of the staff team, I would like to wish you a very Happy New 
Year and hope that  you have a prosperous and fulfilling year ahead.  
It is not expected but thank you for your generosity and thoughtfulness 
towards staff, with lovely Christmas cards and presents.  
It has been quite cold this week, please make sure that your child has a 
warm winter coat to wear. Have a lovely weekend,  

Best Wishes   

 

 

Principal ear 2 or Y 

 

 
 

Newsletter No.15    

Extreme Weather  
It is certainly colder and there is an increased risk of snow in the coming 
weeks. If school does need to be closed for Health and Safety reasons due 
to significant snowfall, or extreme weather conditions; a decision will be 
made by 7.30am in the morning at the very latest. Any closure notification 
will be posted via the WEDUC app and a text message will 
be sent out, Sandwell Council will no longer be posting 
school closures on their Facebook page.  
 

School Meals                                                                                                               

Please make sure that you order your school meals on the Schoolgrid 

website in advance. If you have any problems with ordering meals, please 

ask at the school office for some help.  

After School Clubs                                                                                                        

Once again we are offering a wide range of After 

School Clubs including cooking and boxing.   

Please complete your forms by                                     

Friday 12th January to apply for a place.  

 

Class Worship                                                                                                                 

Year Two will be leading Worship on Friday 2nd February with a Chinese 

New Year theme and Year Four will be leading Worship on Friday 9th              

February with a Valentines Day theme. You are more than welcome to 

attend.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 93% 

99% 93% 93% 96% 

2nd February Year 2 Class Worship 
NSPCC Numbers Day 

5th February Year 6 Parent meetings 

6th February Year 6 Parent meetings 

7th February R-Y5 Parent meetings 

8th February R-Y5 Parent meetings 

9th February  Year 4 Class Worship 
School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

7th March World Book Day 

8th March Year 3 Class Worship 

15th March Year 1 Class Worship 

22nd March Easter Celebration 
School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

26th April Year 5 Class Worship 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

7th May Whole School Photographs 

13th May KS2 SATs week 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

18th June Sports Day 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

5th July Reception Class Worship 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


